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19th of July 2024 
We are all created unique and special.  

He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  
1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  

 

Dear Parents, here we are at the end of term and what an absolutely fantastic year it has been. Our year 4 
children have been an absolute pleasure over the last 5 years and we know that they are all ready to 
transition to the next stage of their learning journey. We wish you all the best of luck and will miss you all! 
These last few days have been really special with all the end of term activities and we hope the children 
leaving us will have very fond memories of their time here at Eton Porny. For those children returning in 
September we can’t wait to see you back with us - the first day back is Thursday 5th of September. Finally, I’d 
like to wish you all a relaxing summer break, and say a huge thank-you to all parents for their continued 
support and helping to make Eton Porny such a wonderful place to be, Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher) 



 

SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUBS AND ACTIVITIES 

There is lots of information on our school website regarding     

summer holiday clubs and activities. Please check out the link    

below: 

 

https://www.etonporny.org.uk/parent-information/holiday-clubs-

out-of-school-clubs 



 

 

Book Prize Winners 
 

At the end of the academic year each class teacher presents three book prizes 

to children in their class for a variety of achievements 

Baldwin’s Bridge Trust Winifred Hay Memorial Prize 
Each year we are honoured to present two       

children in Year 4 with the Baldwins Bridge Trust 

Winifred Hay Memorial Prize for outstanding   

contribution to all areas of school life as chosen 

by the Eton Porny staff. This year the prize was 

presented by Mayor and  Mayoress Leach.  

 



Starting the first week in July our School is going to be one of the organisations receiving 

the blue tokens in Tesco. This will run until September. 

The Project that wins will receive up to £1500 to go towards their chosen project  

If we are one of the lucky winners the money will go towards swimming lessons for the  

children as we believe it is such an important life skill for children living in and around 

Windsor.  

We really need your help with collecting as many Tokens as we can. 

To vote, you will need to make a purchase within store of any value. You will receive one 

token per transaction and it's not necessary to purchase a carrier bag in order to receive 

a token. With the self service tills you can help yourself to   

tokens but if you use a manned check out you may need to 

ask for the tokens. You then need to pop your Token in the 

Eton Porny Collection point.  You can vote as many times 

as you want up until the end of September. 

Please Encourage Friends and Family to join in 

whenever they shop at Tesco.  

 

Here is a list of the stores where you will be able to 

vote: 

Windsor 3211    Slough Express SL3 7HR 

Windsor 2972    Langley Slough Express SL3 8BB 

Windsor 6092    Datchet Express  SL3 9HW 

Windsor 4460    Windsor Peascod Street SL4 1EA 

Windsor 6742    Windsor Express SL4 3QL 

Windsor 3404    Windsor SL4 4JT  

WE NEED YOUR HELP 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 












